
DATE: April 2 2020 

TO: Prospective Respondents  

FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bids 35553 Slope Mowing at Lake Apopka North Shore 

As a result inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are being provided for your information.  

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Q.1. Can the contractor use a mini excavator with rubber tracks? 
 A.1. Yes, providing it has an equivalent reach and cutting head as a typical boom mower. 

Q.2. Do you have to use a sideboom mower or can you use a skid steer with a mower on the front of it? 
A.2.  No, a skidsteer cannot be used, the equipment has to be a side boom mower.  Skid steer does not have the reach 

necessary for the job and also the slopes are too soft/too wet in many cases to put a piece of equipment on top of 
it. This is why the contractor is required to drive on the road and reach down to the slope to mow, which is also a 
lot safer. 

NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains the same April 15, 2020, at 2:00 PM, EST. 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.  
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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